
 

2017 tab boyden.docx 8/6/17 

Want a Little Break From All Whites and/or Team Colors?  Come to The Del Mesa 
Lawn Bowling Club's 2017 Tab Boyden Memorial Halloween Classic, and Wear 
Anything You’d Like! 
 
Your lawn bowling club is invited to send mixed or matched triple teams to our annual 
Halloween tournament Saturday, October 28th, 2017.  This event is limited to 14 triples 
teams on a first-booked basis, so sign up as soon as possible. 
 
We will be honoring our resident “youngster”, Genevieve Cichy, aka “The Pink Lady”, 
who will be bowling with us on the 28th, the day before she celebrates her 103rd birthday! 
 
Our green is located within the gated Del Mesa Carmel community in the Santa Lucia 
foothills overlooking the Carmel Valley and is just minutes from Carmel by-the-Sea and 
other attractions.  Come to bowl, and stay to enjoy our beautiful peninsula. 
 
Closing Date:  October 26, 2017. 
 
Entry Fee:  $30.00/team.  Mail check made out to Del Mesa Carmel Lawn Bowling Club, 
and send it to DMCLBC, 297 Del Mesa Carmel, Carmel, CA 93923.  Include your email 
address and phone number and the names of your team’s skip, vice, & lead.  The first 
fourteen (14) team entry fees received by October 26 will be included in the tournament. 
 
Bring a brown bag lunch.  We will provide coffee, snacks, drinks and dessert. 
 
Wearing anything Halloween is encouraged, but not required.  Costumes, colors, pins, 
scarves, tails, hats, noses and other crazy things related to Halloween.  What the heck, 
wear anything you’d like! 
 
Tournament Rules 
 
Check in by 9:00 AM.  Draw at 9:30 AM.  Starting time 9:45 AM. 
 
• Four (4) triples games of eight ends, with last two ends single bowls 
• Burnt ends will count as non-scoring ends and will not be replayed 
• Ties will stand with no playoff end 
• Opponents for the first game will be determined by blind draw 
• Three prizes for tournament play 
 
For more information, please contact Fred Taylor by email at jfredtaylor@gmail.com or 
call him at 707-292-5550, or Bob Orser by email at bob@nonprofitdoctor.com or call 
him at 707-310-4857. 
 
P.S. On tournament day, if you’re using MapQuest, GPS, Google Maps, etc., to direct 
you here, tell them you’re going to 500 Del Mesa Drive, Carmel, CA 93923. 


